No. RT-11028/16/2011-MVL
Government of India
Ministry of Road Transport and Highways
(MVL Section)

Transport Bhawan, 1, Parliament Street, New Delhi-110001
Dated the, |7 July, 2020

To
Shri Gautam Ghosh,
DDG,
NIC, NIC Building,
CGO Complex, Lodhi Road,
New Delhi-110003.

Subject: FASTag for Vehicle Registration / Fitness under VAHAN

Sir,
| am directed to enclose herewith this Ministry's notification G.S.R 1361(E) dated

ber, 2017 on the subject noted above.

2 In this regard, it is to write that the National Highways Authority of India (NHAI) has
intimated Ighat mﬁ. integration of National Electronic Toll Collection (NETC) with VAHAN has
gone live since 14™ May 2020 with APl where VAHAN system is successfully getting the FASTag

details from NETC system on the basis of VRN/VIN.

3. The details of such valid FASTag details be ensured and captured for the Vehicle in the
VAHAN portal before issuance of the new vehicle registration. Further the FASTag details be
ensured before issuance of the fitness certificate for transport vehicles plying under National

Permit.
3 It is requested that the same may be complied forthwith under intimation to this

Ministry and NHAI.
Yours faithfully,

Encls: As above M\/
Geeva)

( (S.K.

Under Secretary to the Government of India (MVL)
Tel: 011-23739074

Email: geeva.sk@nic.in

Copy to:-
Principal Secretaries / Secretaries, Department of Transport of all States / UTs

- for information

2. Chairman (NHAI) - for information
Director General, Society of Indian Automobiles Manufacturers Association

4. Shri Joydeep Shome, DDG, NIC
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